Campbell Travel

Campbell Travel Named Indoor Football League’s
Preferred Travel Management Company

Dallas-based corporate travel agency having an
immediate impact on IFL’s bottom line

DALLAS — June 2, 2021 — Campbell Travel, the Dallas-based corporate travel agency
with more than 35 years of experience combining high-touch service with industry-
leading technology, today announced it has been named the Indoor Football League’s
preferred travel management company.

The partnership comes as the IFL moves ahead in its 13th season of play, which began
in late April following suspension of its 2020 season due to COVID-19. The longest
continuously running indoor football league, the IFL is home to 18 teams with expansion
teams expected in the coming years. Twelve of those teams are playing in 2021.

“We’re pleased to support such a great organization like the Indoor Football League,”
said Campbell Travel President Teri Goins. “Campbell Travel is emerging from the
pandemic on solid footing, and this is an exciting relationship to have formed as
corporate travel returns. We hope to continue to support the IFL long into the future.”

Managing the travel of its teams during the season, in addition to front office and
scouting travel, is no small task for the IFL, but the impact of teaming with Campbell
Travel is already being felt league-wide.

“Campbell Travel provides exceptional service and makes our lives easier through
outstanding travel management solutions,” said Dave Whinham, President and CEO of
The Team Management, which manages the Business Division of the IFL. “It's been a
successful relationship so far, and Campbell Travel has already helped the league save
money, so we’re looking forward to growing the partnership.”



